
 
July 22, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Greetings Neighbor, 

 

On behalf of the Executive Board, I am proud to announce the Wexwood Glen 

Community Fall Yard Sale!  This event is extended to all neighbors as an opportunity to 

create more space in your home by selling “treasures” you no longer need or use.  It is also a 

great time to socialize with neighbors in a friendly, relaxed atmosphere while turning your 

“treasures” into cash! 

 

Guidelines for Wexwood Glen Community Fall Yard Sale 
1. Be a resident of Wexwood Glen Community 

2. Complete and submit registration form, with $5.00 registration fee to Joyce Wright, 

Treasurer 

3. Bring only new or gently-used household items, clothing, books, and toys to yard sale 

4. Remove all unsold items at end of event 

 

Yard sale will take place at the corner of Dublin and Erin. 

   

Please invite your friends and relatives to the Wexwood Glen Community Fall Yard Sale, 

Saturday, September 21, 2024.  Time:  TBD. 

 

Questions, please contact me at president@wexwoodglen.com 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

S. K. Haynes, Ed.D 

President 

Wexwood Glen Community Association 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

WEXWOOD GLEN COMMUNITY FALL YARD SALE 

Saturday, September 21, 2024 
 

 

REGISTRATION FORM 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Print Legibly 

Are you a resident of Wexwood Glen Community ___Yes ___ No 

Name:  _______________________________________________ 

Address:  _____________________________________________ 

Phone:  _______________________________________________ 

Email:  ________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact Name:  

______________________________________________________ 

Emergency Phone:  _____________________________________ 

Submit this registration form and $5.00 registration fee to: 

Joyce Wright, Treasurer, 5105 Dublin Drive SW, Atlanta, Ga 

30331 


